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JOINT LAW REPORT 2020:  

THE THREE REGIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS COURTS 
 

 
 

San Jose, Costa Rica, January 24, 2022. The Inter-American Court of Human Rights, the 

European Court of Human Rights, and the African Court on Human and Peoples' Rights announce 

the second Joint Law Report 2020, which provides an overview of their main jurisprudential 

developments during that year. You can view the Joint Law Report 2020 here. 

 

This initiative is a part of the constant dialogue promoted and carried out by the world’s three 

regional human rights courts. From now on, the three Courts will work together to present an 

annual publication describing their main jurisprudential developments. 

 

The 2020 Joint Law Report is a useful tool for the different actors interested in learning about 

and closely following the different jurisprudential developments on the three continents.  

 

This Joint Law Report is a part of the activities planned within the framework of the Declarations 

of Kampala (2019) and San José (2018), which were adopted following meetings between the 

three Courts. Within this agenda of activities, the three regional courts held International Human 

Rights Forums in 2020 and 2021, during which they exchanged views on various relevant issues 

being handled by each of the courts and promoted instances of jurisprudential dialogue. 
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http://www.corteidh.or.cr/docs/comunicados/cp_05_2022_eng.pdf
https://corteidh.or.cr/sitios/libros/todos/docs/Libro_tres_cortes_2020.pdf
https://www.corteidh.or.cr/docs/declaraciones/Kampala_declaration_29_october_2019_EN.pdf
https://www.corteidh.or.cr/docs/declaraciones/Kampala_declaration_29_october_2019_EN.pdf
https://corteidh.or.cr/sitios/libros/todos/docs/declaracionsj_eng.pdf
https://www.corteidh.or.cr/docs/comunicados/cp_54_2020.pdf
https://www.corteidh.or.cr/docs/comunicados/cp_19_2021_eng.pdf


 

 

 

 

 
 
 

This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  

 

For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 

 

You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud. 
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